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Friday 15th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As mentioned in the OPAL play letter sent out at the beginning of the year, we will occasionally 

put out a plea and continue collecting loose parts for children to play with at playtimes as and 

when we need to replenish our supplies. 

 

The items we need and are asking for donations of currently are:  

 

Kitchen cutlery (nothing sharp) 

Kitchen utensils 

Spoons of any variety 

Spades of any size for sand or mud 

Trowels 

brooms  

brushes 

dustpans 

buckets 

 

Wellies – donations of outgrown wellies 

 

If you have any items to donate, they will need to be placed in the labelled box at the front 

entrance of the school any morning of next week.    

 

Many thanks for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Katie Mason 

 

Curricular Lead for Play 
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